TOWN OF BRISTOL Department of Public Works



Memo

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

June 14, 2023

RE:

Deodata M. Medeiros, 21 Pearse Avenue - request for a no parking box in front of 103

Constitution Street

Mr. Administrator,

I have reviewed the above-mentioned request for an "No Parking" box in front of the stairs leading to 103 Constitution Street and I would not recommend that the Honorable Town Council approve this petition.

There is a multi-car driveway at this residence and in the event that the stairs are blocked there is a driveway on either side that can be used to access the sidewalk. With parking at a premium in this area, I would deny this request.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

TOWN COUNCIL

JUN 2 1 2023

MEETING

JUN 14 PM :: 44

CONLUN MANUELLE STEVEN CONTENTE Town Administrator